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Comments: I just wanted to take a moment to strongly recommend that as much Wilderness be set aside as

possible in the forest management plan. As a Kenai Peninsula resident I am very concerned about the quality of

water for our salmon streams. I believe that one of the best ways to protect our rivers and creeks is through

Wilderness destination. This keeps roads, mineral extraction, houses and sewage away from our water sources.


